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Greenbaum Welcomes Five Summer Associates
July 11, 2005
 

The law firm of Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis LLP announces that the five following law students
have joined the firm’s 2005 Summer Associate Program: Paige Albano of Westfield and Constance Martin 
of Manhattan, both attending Rutgers University School of Law - Newark; Christopher Ledoux of Hoboken
and Stephanie Reckord of Avenel, both attending Seton Hall University School of Law; and Julie Kushner 
of Marlboro, attending The George Washington University Law School.

Over the course of the summer, the students have the opportunity to gain tangible legal experience in
transactional and litigation matters in various departments and practice areas while working with partners
and associates at the firm. Summer associates receive direct exposure to the legal process by attending
closings, hearings/trials, depositions, negotiations and business meetings that take place during the
summer. Seminars, luncheons and outings offer informal settings to further develop professional and
personal ties to the firm and its attorneys.

Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis LLP has offices located in Woodbridge and Roseland, New Jersey. For
more information, call 732-549-5600 or visit the firm's web site at www.greenbaumlaw.com.


